
June 5, 2012 
 
 
Bill Nye 
123 Science Guy Ln.  
Portland, OR 97217 
 
 
Core Lab Manager 
Portland Providence Medical Center 
11111 N Glisan Ave. 
Portland, OR 90000 
 
Dear Core Lab Manager: 
 
My experience in a high volume laboratory is only one reason why I would be a great 
addition to the rapid response team as a Medical Laboratory Technician. The past three 
years working at Portland Providence Medical Center as an inpatient 
phlebotomist/processor has taught me more about the medical environment than I ever 
anticipated. I believe in our core values of compassion, justice, respect, excellence, and 
stewardship, and plan on implementing them as I advance in my laboratory career.  
 
This coming August I will be completing my degree in Medical Laboratory Technology 
at Portland Community College and sitting for the NCA and ASCP exams. The technical 
skills I have learned through my academics and clinical rotations at local hospitals have 
given me the qualifications for an entry-level position.  
 
My work experience as a phlebotomist has allowed me to view a laboratory specimen for 
more than what meets the eye. Being able to put a face with the name on the label gives a 
compassionate reminder of the importance of each test performed. This experience has 
motivated me to help people in a way that matches my desire for hands-on technical 
work. Being familiar with the Providence Laboratory System will also expedite my 
necessary new employee training. 
 
I look forward to discussing further interests and qualifications for this position with you. I can 
be reached in any of the following contact ways 503-978-5600 or billnye@science guy.com.  
Please do not hesitate to call me with any questions.  I have references available to contact as 
well.  Thank you so much for your time. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Bill Nye 
 
 


